NOTICE – REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR ENGINEERING SERVICES
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Town of Maxton is soliciting Statement of Qualifications for engineering services in support of a FEMA-funded project to provide design documents for the repairs to Kincaid Street Culverts and Road Damage. Statements must be submitted to Myra Tyndall, Finance Officer, at PO Box 99, Maxton, NC 28364 no later than 2:00 pm on Tuesday, December 3, 2019. To obtain a copy of the Request for Qualifications, please send an email to finance@ci.maxton.nc.us. 
